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Testimony in support of LD780
Hello, my name is Jillian Twisla, I'm a resident of Hope; and I am writing to urge you
to vote in support of LD 780.
As a long term resident of maine raising my children here and expecting to grow old 
here, I feel a moral responsibility to write in support of LD 780. Everyone should be 
able to make their own decisions about their reproductive healthcare and how, when 
and if they decide to start a family. While we have strong laws to protect this here 
currently, laws can change and there is a lot of effort to do so across the country, 
efforts to remove these protections. A reproductive autonomy amendment in the state 
constitution would explicitly and more effectively protect Mainers' rights, my 
childrens' rights, for the long term. 

Again, please vote in favor of LD780. People's lives and freedom depend on these 
protections being written into our constitution. 

Sincerely,
Jillian Twisla
207-230-9526
Jilliantwisla@gmail.com 


